
Neighbourhood Infrastructure Improvement Fund (NIIF) update noted etc – 
Funding approved – Request to Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and Sustainability.  
 
11 With reference to the minutes of 16th April 2025, there was submitted a report 
by the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability (NRS) 
providing an update on the Neighbourhood Infrastructure Improvement Fund (NIIF) 
programme, advising a progress update in relation to the NIIF, including proposals 
submitted for estimate and a summary of committed spend and actual spend for the 
ward, as detailed in tables 1 and 3. After consideration, the Partnership  
 
(1)  noted the report;  
 
(2)  agreed the proposals and spend to date, as detailed in the reports;  
 
(3)  approved the estimate for the work to be programmed on the following 
 projects:-  
 

(a)  13-004 - £50,000 - costings for fence to be installed at Daisy  Park and 
clarification on what has to be replaced; and  

 
(b)  13-010 - £9,500 - 1 re-deployable camera at Plean Street/Spirral Street 

 confirmed, however other locations to be considered; and 
 
(4)  requested that  
 

(a)  13-008 – Ross MacPhail, NRS to get analysis on the speed camera’s 
data and investigate whether other solutions could be taken forward, 
with an update to be provided at the next meeting of the Partnership;   

 
(b)  13-009 – Ross MacPhail to get analysis from the Roads Department, 

with an update to be provided at the next meeting of the Partnership; 
 

(c) an onsite walkabout at Scotstoun Primary School with the Roads 
Department at peak times; and 

 
(d) that other proposals and solutions to be investigated for the next 

meeting. 
 
 


